
Term 6
Out of this World!

Some of our key texts 
this term:

WOW moments that we will 
have this term…

★ Making superhero 
costumes

★ Planetarium experience
★ Tasting astronaut food
★ Art week 
★ Meeting our new teachers 

- Teddy Bear’s picnic 
(school leavers)

Key Messages:
Sun cream/Hats- As the 
weather continues to improve, 
we kindly ask that you apply an 
ALL DAY sunscreen to your child 
before their nursery 
session).This means that it 
shouldn’t need to be reapplied 
during their Nursery session. 
Please also remember to send in 
a sun hat. Thank you!
Absence - If your child is sick or 
on holiday please call the 
Nursery or main school office to 
let them know. Please note that 
you will be charged for these 
sessions.  
Spare clothes- Now it’s warmer, 
the children are really enjoying 
playing in the water area. Please 
make sure that they always have 
spare sets of clothes including 
shoes in their bag each day.
Naming clothes- Please make 
sure that all clothes/shoes/hats 
are named!
Term dates - Nursery will reopen 
on Monday 3rd June. 
Nursery is closed on Monday 1st 
July for staff training. 

Have a lovely half term break!
Miss Talbot and the 
Brightsparks team

Get your capes ready and shields up, as we delve into the wonderful 
world of becoming a superhero at Brightsparks. This term we will be 

making our own superhero costumes, creating superhero masks, 
exploring comics and engaging in lots of imaginary role play activities. 
During our superheroes topic, we will be learning about what makes 
someone special.We will also be exploring the concept of right and 

wrong, and fighting for what is right. This can encourage regulation of 
feelings and help to create empathy that our children can translate into 

real life situations. All of the make-believe play we will be doing is 
critical in supporting the development of children's imaginations and 

their sense of self-confidence by taking part.

We will also be learning about outer space this term. We’ll be taking 
part in exciting activities such as planning a trip to space, designing 

rockets and tasting real astronaut food!

This is also a very exciting term for our school leavers. They will be 
taking part in transition activities to get to know their new teachers and 

preparing for their new adventure in Reception- how exciting! 


